
Peacekeeper Services Board 
P.O. Box 1239 

Kahnawà:ke, Qc, J0L 1B0 
 

Call for Community Representatives extended 
 

For immediate release 

 

(Kahnawake – 3, Seskéha/August 2015) The Peacekeeper Services Board would like to inform 

the community that the call for representatives to the Kahnawà:ke Peacekeeper Services Board 

has been extended to Friday, August 28
th

, 2015 at 4pm. 
 

The Kahnawà:ke Peacekeeper Service Board is currently seeking two (2) community 

representatives to fill vacant positions on the Kahnawà:ke Peacekeepers Service Board. 

Interested community members must be dedicated to two hour bi-monthly Board meetings, 

adhere to confidentiality requirements and have an overall interest in community issues. 
 

In addition, successful candidates will be expected to provide feedback on essential training for 

Peacekeepers and when required, recruit and recommend the appointment of the Chief 

Peacekeeper. Board members will also review the Peacekeepers complaints process and receive 

general reports from the Chief Peacekeeper. 
 

All candidates will be required to sign a privacy waiver to permit a criminal background check at 

the Court of Kahnawà:ke and submit a detailed letter of interest no later than 4pm on August 28, 

2015, and addressed to:  
 

 The Peacekeeper Services Board 

 P.O Box 1239 

 Kahnawà:ke, QC 

 J0L 1B0 
 

All further details related to responsibilities, eligibility and requirements can be obtained at the 

Court of Kahnawà:ke.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

Tonia Williams, Manager of Justice & Public Security 

Court of Kahnawà:ke 

Tele: (450) 638-5647 ext. 2298, tonia.williams@mck.ca 

Fax: (450) 638-5930 

 


